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Our Teachers 
Jesus, when you lived on earth, people called you ‘Teacher’. Our teachers are like 

you when they teach us about God - Father, Son and Holy Spirit - about Mary, 
about heaven, about angels, about saints, about being good, about sin, about 
suffering, about death, about praying, about adding up, about spelling, about 

writing, about computers, and lots and lots of other things. Help our teachers as 
the work hard to teach us, help them when they are tired or worried, give them 

lots of fun in being teachers. Please bless our teachers and their families. 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 
Thurs 21 Sept 
Susan McLean Cyber Safety 
Parent Workshop 7.00-
8.45pm 
Fri 22 Sept 
Our Lady’s Show Day - casual 
day for students 
AOM Assembly 
End of Term 3 at 3.15pm. 
Mon 9 Oct 
Start of Term 4 8.45am 
Wed 11 Oct 
P&F Meeting 
Fri 13 Oct 
Parish Movie 
Tues 17 Oct 
Parent Confirmation Night 
with Fr Elio Capra 
Mon 23-Fri 27 Oct 
Missions Week 
Wed 25 Oct 
Open Doors Yr 5-6 Parent and 
Student Night 7.00-8.15pm 
Fri 27 Oct 
Missions Assembly 2.30pm 
Wed 1 Nov 
All Saints Day 
Thurs 2 Nov 
All Souls Day 
Fri 3 Nov 
All Saints and Souls Assembly 
Mon 6 Nov 
Professional Learning Day for 
Staff (Report Writing) -No 
School for Students 
Tues 7 Nov 
Melbourne Cup Day Public 
Holiday 
 

SACRAMENTS 2017 
Confirmation (Year 6) 
Friday 17 November 

“Everything they owned was held in common.”  Acts 4:32 
Dear Parents, 
As we draw this term to a close  we can celebrate the many achievements that the students have 
made and the growth of our students both as learners and as people. The ‘Horizons of Hope’ is an 
Education framework for all schools in the Archdiocese of Melbourne which has informed and 
helped to shape of the current curriculum at Our Lady’s school. The over-riding premise that we 
believe at Our Lady’s  school is that ‘Learning brings hope.’ I  would like to share with you  some 
aspects of the Vision that we have for our school:  
All members of Our Lady’s School community are learners who: 

 Honour the sacred dignity of each person, supported to see their lives as shaped by God 

 build a culture of learning together through collaboration, partnerships and life-giving rela-
tionships 

 commit to achieving the highest standards possible, based on reflection, evidence and re-
search 

 make a difference in the world, inspired by the Gospel to act for justice and the common 
good. 

You will see much evidence of the above Vision being enacted out in the learning opportunities 
that we provide for our students. I hope that you enjoy the photos we have shared with you in the 
following pages of the newsletter. They show the students  across year levels engaged in rich and 
varied learning opportunities such as: 
Year 1 Como House excursion, Foundation at Fairy Park. Year 5 iTime sharing of their Personalised 
learning Years 3 to 6, Discovery Time F to 2, Mrs Cuni and Mrs Koeford’s children sharing their 
learning with their parents and the Year 5 students’ Colonial Chats. 
I would like to congratulate 
the students of Our Lady’s 
school  for completing an ex-
cellent term of learning and 
for all the effort and persis-
tence they put into improving 

their learning. 

TONIGHT - Thursday 21st of September 7pm-8:45pm 
Susan McLean Cyber Safety – Parent Information Session in the 

Father John Maher Auditorium 
http://www.cybersafetysolutions.com.au/ 

Don’t forget! 

Tomorrow Friday 22 September is Our Lady’s Show Day and 

to help us in the Show mood all children can come to School 

in casual clothes. 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=cross&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&docid=ZUaT3MsfbitSrM&tbnid=Nwm2B5nfZ1d-hM:&ved=&url=http%3A%2F%2Fsatiricmilk.deviantart.com%2Fart%2FCross-with-heart-211595514&ei=ROBsUeD-POTwiAfd5IAQ&bvm=bv.45175338,d.aGc&psig=AF
http://www.cybersafetysolutions.com.au/


Learning Journals and Digital Portfolios 

Tomorrow your child will be bringing home their Learning Journals and I ask you to make sure you take the time to 

look over it with your child. It represents some snapshots of your child’s learning across curriculum areas. It is im-

portant that you praise your child for what they have accomplished in Term 3. 

Mrs Cuni and Mrs Koefords’s students celebrating and sharing their 

learning with their families. 

Yours sincerely, 

Patrizia Bertani 
Ms Patrizia Bertani 
Principal 
principal@olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

A HUGE THANK YOU... 
to the dedicated team of Parent Volunteers who make up the Parents and Friends. They 

work and have their own families but so generously give up their  precious time to raise 

money for the school while providing some very special treats and experiences for the 

children. The staff and students of Our lady’s school want you to know just how much we 

appreciate all you do. Please consider the Parents and Friends as volunteers are urgently  

Required. 

Don’t forget it’s SHOW DAY tomorrow at Our Lady’s school 

There will be: 

 A petting Farm for children to enjoy 

 Lunchtime circus performers 

Children can come to school out of uniform at no cost. 



Children NOT returning to Our Lady’s School in 2018 
 

Family Name: _    _____________________ 

Child/children’s names 

1.         Grade:    

2.         Grade:    

3.         Grade:    

 

Suburb we are moving to:  __________________________  _____ 

Name of our new school: ___________________________  ____ 

Signed:           (Parent) 

Please return this form to the office as soon as possible 

PREPARATIONS FOR 2018 

As we are beginning our preparations for 2018, we ask that parents let us know as soon as possible if their 

children are not returning to Our Lady’s next year. We have had many inquiries about places for 2018 and 

we need to let these parents know if there are places for their children. We currently have a waiting list for 

Prep and several of the other year levels are full, with enrolment enquiries coming in.  

If your child is not returning in 2018 (apart from our current year 6 children) please complete the form be-

low and return it to the office. It is vital that you return this form as soon as possible.  

Thank you. 

PARENTS AND FRIENDS NEWS 

 

Show day – Friday 22 September (help needed throughout the day) 

Helpers needed to sort show bags from 8.45am (in the school hall) and pizza (in the hall kitchen) from 
12.15pm. Please sign in at the Office and then meet us there if you can spare some time. 

 

Show bag update 

We have been advised that unfortunately Benson’s Show Bags have run out of stock of Best Friends Forever 
(BFF) show bags. We have been provided with Totally Girls show bags as replacements. Benson’s apologises 
for the inconvenience and as you can see below some of the contents are similar. Also, some of the Tricks 
and Jokes showbags have plain bags as the printed ones ran out. 

 

Best Friends Forever Bag:  Totally Girls Bag: 













Many thanks to Sue, 

Sonya, Tran, Cathy, 

Louise and Merryn 

for their hard work 

and skills in beginning 

the costume making 

for Dream A Little 

Dream! 














